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21 March 2024 

  

Dear Jim 

  

Wildlife Management and Muirburn (Scotland) Bill at Stage 3  

 

Thank you for your letter of 13 March in relation to the Wildlife Management and 

Muirburn (Scotland) Bill at Stage 3. 

  

The Committee has noted your correspondence and was grateful to you for making us 

aware of your proposed amendment ahead of Stage 3. 

 

Yours sincerely  

  

Stuart McMillan MSP  

Convener of the Delegated Powers and Law Reform Committee  

  

  

      


